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From: Anna Holbrook < @networkrail.co.uk>  
Sent: 17 May 2024 10:00 
To: Almond, Martin < @planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Western Rail Link to Heathrow Submission Date  
 

OFFICIAL 

 
Yes that’s fine  
 
Many thanks  
 
Anna  
 
 
  

 

 
This IPD role is a job share 
between myself and Claire 

Mahoney. Please also include 
 

Anna Holbrook 
Industry programme director, Greater Oxford Area (job-share) 
  

 
@networkrail.co.uk or I  
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inbox and calendar on all 
communications. 

  
I work Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday. 
  

 
 
 

From: Almond, Martin @planninginspectorate.gov.uk>  
Sent: 17 May 2024 09:59 
To: Anna Holbrook @networkrail.co.uk>; WRLtH (Mailbox) <WRLtH@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Western Rail Link to Heathrow Submission Date  
 

OFFICIAL 

 
Hi Anna, 
 
Thanks for this confirmation, are you happy for us to mark it as withdrawn and remove from our website? 
 
Kind regards, 

Martin Almond MRTPI 
NI Operations Manager – Transport & ETC 
The Planning Inspectorate 
Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN 

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate 
Twitter: @PINSgov 

planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 

 
Helpline: 0303 444 5000 
 

From: Anna Holbrook networkrail.co.uk>  
Sent: 18 October 2023 12:01 
To: WRLtH (Mailbox) <WRLtH@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Western Rail Link to Heathrow Submission Date  
 

OFFICIAL 

 
Good Afternoon  
 

 You don't often get email from   
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Apologies I thought we had communicated this back to you. The project how now been stopped with no further 
funding to take it forward or future plans for funding in the pipeline from either Department for Transport or 
Heathrow Airport so please consider the project closed with no future submissions.   
 
Happy to be the contact if required although suspect if the project is closed you don’t require one.  
 
Thanks  
 
Anna  
 
 

From: WRLtH (Mailbox) <WRLtH@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>  
Sent: 11 October 2023 13:32 
To: Malcolm Parsons < s@networkrail.co.uk> 
Cc: WRLtH (Mailbox) <WRLtH@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Western Rail Link to Heathrow Submission Date  
 

Dear sir 
 
I am writing to you as we are currently carrying out a review of cases at the pre-application 
stage on the Planning Inspectorate’s National Infrastructure website in order to support our 
future resource forecasting models.  
It appears that no significant action has taken place on this project for some period of time 
and therefore, it would be extremely helpful if you could provide an update to confirm: 

a) Whether the Applicant still intends to submit the application; 
b) If so, any estimated timescales for doing so; 
c) The point of contact (with their details) for this project. 

Following receipt of this information we will update the project page on our website. 
Alternatively, if the Applicant no longer intends to submit the application, please provide 
written confirmation that the project is withdrawn; we will then remove it from the National 
Infrastructure website in due course.  
 
If we do not hear back from you by the 31st of October, we will change the submission date 
to TBD.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 

 You don't often get email from wrlth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk. Learn why this is important  




